
 
 

MEMO TO: Mayor and Town Council 

 

FROM:  Lisa Snyder 

 

DATE:  1/10/2023 

 

RE:  New Business: Annual Appointments 

 

Each year the Council appoints representatives to various boards and committees as required by state 

law, town policy, or agency regulations.  This is typically done at the beginning of the year, although 

some county committees/boards operate on a fiscal, rather than a calendar year and make their 

appointments at that time.  The appointments that need to be made for 2023 are as follows: 

 

THE PLANNING BOARD CURRENTLY HAS THE FOLLOWING OPENING(S): 

 

Kevin Kendrick   (2-year term expired 12/22) 

 

*The Alternate to this Board is Gary Wright and he has resigned. 

Kevin Kendrick is resigning from this board so we will need a replacement for him. 

 

 

THE BOA CURRENTLY HAS THE FOLLOWING OPENING(S): 

 

David Neeley  (3-year term expires 12/24) 

 

*Alternates are needed for the BOA board. 

David Neeley has resigned from this board and a replacement is needed for him. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 No action needed at this time. 

 

 


